
03/08/2024

COFFEE WITH THE PRINCIPAL
Click here to find out our monthly special guests/ March 12th at 9:00 AM

2024 STATE TESTING SCHEDULE
Click here to access the STATE ASSESSMENT SCHEDULE/ Week of APRIL 15 - 19

March
Tuesday 03/12/2024- Coffee with the Principal - 9:00 to 10:00 am at the Library

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DRNH73O8qPU0erV2OFpX75qHy0kBgADadHRxiDjLSPg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16NMOTOMIlH0Wp6-3fHKjQV_MvKBDFAR9w7s4k1DETWg/edit?usp=sharing


Tuesday 03/12/2024-National Honor Society Chapter Meeting
Tuesday 03/19/2024- Vision and Hearing Rescreening
Monday 03/25/2024 to 03/29/2024- SPRING BREAK

April
Wednesday 04/03/2024 -Grad Speaker Tryout - 12:30pm to 1:05 pm - Room 1115
Thursday 04/04/2024. - Grad Speaker Tryout - 12:30pm to 1:05 pm - Room 1115
Friday 04/05/2024 - Executive Elections - 10:25am to 11:20 am - Online
Tuesday 04/09/2024- Supporters of Fairview IB - 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM
Wednesday 04/10/2024- IB Art Exhibition and Submission Celebration 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM-
Library
Monday 04/15/2024 to 04/19/2024 - State Assessment Schedule
Thursday 04/18/2024 - Class Elections- 10:25am to 11:20 am - Online
Friday 04/19/2024 - Spring Conf Exchange Day- No School
Monday 04/22/2024 - Spring Conf Exchange Day- No School
Thursday04/25/2024 - AP & IB exams begin
Saturday 04/27/2024 - PROM NIGHT: Wings Over the Rockies 8-11pm

ATHLETICS
Click here to view the full calendar

ARTS
Click here to view the full calendar

Do not miss Coffee with the Principal this upcoming
Tuesday, March 12th, at 9:00 am.
This gathering is an excellent opportunity for us to take an hour to
facilitate connections and conversations that help us work together
to support our Fairview Knights. All meetings begin with an
opportunity for parents to connect, followed by Coffee Talk where
guest speakers present on a featured topic important to our
community, and concluding with a Q & A where our presenter(s) will
answer any questions you have about our Coffee Talk topic.

Coffee with the Principal is a focused discussion on our specific topic. Please, be prepared to
honor this meeting norm. For general questions, comments, or concerns about Fairview or
specifically for the principal, please email scarlet.chopin@bvsd.org

Click here for more information

https://docs.google.com/document/d/16NMOTOMIlH0Wp6-3fHKjQV_MvKBDFAR9w7s4k1DETWg/edit?usp=sharing
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1696025965/bvsdorg/i9gzpkiiggpggboe4dej/___FHSIBAPCombinedExamSchedule2024___.pdf
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/2WAGDN0XTJhp6ftDivAmDA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmW4xhP0TraHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9YemJVYkVrTU9sd210d1UtYkZYalF3fn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSbUpDMndQMFE3YUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdVpuSnZiblJ5WVc1blpXeGxZV2QxWlM1dmNtY3ZjSFZpYkdsakwyZGxibWxsTHpneE1pOXpZMmh2YjJ3dk15OVhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDbVEtTVBwQ1pKN2ozRlJTRldOcGJuUnBZUzV1WVdsc1pVQmlkbk5rTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKZHjhWHpkoMF47FIVY2ludGlhLm5haWxlQGJ2c2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x32TSfjOR51io2gg1m-m2kCGOfSj8FS6kU4i-avcgLk/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:scarlet.chopin@bvsd.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DRNH73O8qPU0erV2OFpX75qHy0kBgADadHRxiDjLSPg/edit?usp=sharing


Streamlined School Calendar: Everything You Need in
One Place!
Exciting news! Our School Calendar view is now consolidated into one convenient location. No
more toggling between different calendars – everything you need is now easily accessible in a
single view. Click here for access . For district-wide events and performing arts schedules, simply
visit our dedicated page at: https://fah.bvsd.org/school-life/calendars
Stay organized and informed with our updated calendar system!

Introducing Our Revamped Library Page: Your Gateway to Knowledge and
Exploration!

Explore our newly revamped library page! Discover a user-friendly interface designed to enhance
your browsing experience. Navigate seamlessly through our extensive collection of resources,
from e-books and audiobooks to research databases and more. Stay up-to-date with the latest
library events, news, and announcements. Whether you're a student, faculty member, or avid reader,
our revamped page is your gateway to a world of knowledge and exploration. Visit us today and
see what's new!

JAZZ SOLO NIGHTS!
The students in Age of Guinevere and Excalibur have been working
with professional pianist Dan Graeber and are excited to share their
jazz standards with you!

Two Exciting Concerts:
March 8th Age of Guinevere
March 9th Excalibur

Location: Cornerstone Boulder
(1191 S Lashley Lane, Boulder 80305)
7:00 pm
Reception to follow
Tickets here or $10 at the door

https://www.frontrangeleague.org/public/genie/812/school/3/
https://fah.bvsd.org/school-life/calendars
https://fah.bvsd.org/library
http://fhschoirtickets.ludus.com/


Solar Panels for Ukraine

Fairview Institute is hosting the next Solar Panels for Ukraine Event
here at Fairview High School on March 16th @ 10AM. We’ve sent
over a hundred panels to Ukraine over the last year! Please join us
in Zoom calling with Ukrainians all around Ukraine to discuss the
needs and challenges facing a country being invaded. We’ll follow up by converting solar panels to
portable charging stations and adding messages of support. Your support goes a long way in
letting these people know that the world has not forgotten them and that what Russia is trying to
do is unacceptable. Here’s a link to a piece by RMPBS from our last event.

Vision & Hearing Screening Follow up
Only Students who have a vision or auditory concern will be
emailed a letter from BVSD Screeners. If you don't receive any
information, the student passed both screenings. A re-screening
day is scheduled for Tuesday, March 19, 2024. Students who were
absent or being monitored by the screeners will be seen.
Questions? Contact Judy Stephens at judy.stephens@bvsd.org or
(720) 561-3336

Screenagers: Growing Up in the Digital Age
SCREENAGERS: GROWING UP IN THE DIGITAL AGE will be shown
in the Southern Hills auditorium on Tuesday, March 19th, from
5:45-7:30pm. SCREENAGERS is an award-winning film that reveals
how tech time impacts kids' development and offers suggestions
on how parents can help their kids manage their screen usage.
The event is free thanks to a sponsorship from Collegiate Coaching
Services and your Cougar Challenge donations.
Seating will be extremely limited and student attendance is encouraged.. The film is recommended
for ages 9 and up. Child care will not be provided at the event. RSVP with the code 'SHMS' at the
link below.
https://parentengagementnetwork.org/events/screenagers-shms/

A second film, Screenagers: Under the Influence, will be shown at Fairview in early April. Stay tuned
for more!

https://www.rmpbs.org/blogs/news/ukraine-solar-panel-update/
mailto:judy.stephens@bvsd.org
https://parentengagementnetwork.org/events/screenagers-shms/


World Down Syndrome Day on 3.21

Fairview HS will be be celebrating World Down Syndrome Day on
March 21, 2024 by wearing crazy, mismatched or unique socks!
You can purchase a pair of socks from March 18-20 on The Bricks.
All proceeds from each purchase will be donated to the Down
Syndrome Diagnosis Network! Whether you have an extra chromosome or crazy socks, we are
more alike than different and that totally ROCKS!

Safe To Tell 2024 Art Competition

Attention all Artists Grades 9-12!
Get ready to unleash your creativity in the Safe2Tell Art
Competition! Join us in spreading awareness about Safe2Tell's
purpose, mission, and function by submitting your unique art
projects.
🖌️ There are 3 Categories:

Create the perfect Safe2Tell Mascot
Design an informative poster
Bring our black-and-white picture to life with your colors!

📢 Don't miss out! Explore the Informational Flyer and Website for the Art Competition, along with
the Online Informational Guide for details and directions. The deadline for submissions is March
27th.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF60k-_Cf0/wjzhTzRZn8awATTjOfaB4g/view?utm_content=DAF60k-_Cf0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://bellayrchang.wixsite.com/s2tartcomp
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fuCzgJZ0YGytIctFrfWGMrKCApKVuDqKWkHcP5VfR8s/edit?usp=sharing


It's never too late in the school year to schedule Safe2Tell presentations. Please, remember that
Safe2Tell is available throughout Spring and Summer breaks!

International Travel Opportunity - Summer 2025.
Enrollment ends March 31st
Attention students, parents, and guardians. In June of 2025, Ms.
Keiser will be leading a once-in-a-lifetime student trip to Australia,
New Zealand, and the Cook Islands. This tour includes: visiting multiple national parks, exploring
natural hot springs, boating through a cave illuminated by glow worms, walking through a
traditional Maori village, touring a local school, snorkeling off the shore off the Cook Islands, plus
so much more. If you are interested in learning more about, and potentially joining, this epic
journey Down Under, reach out to Ms. Keiser at rikkij.keiser@bvsd.org. Enrollment ends March
31st, and includes a $200 discount. There are minimal spaces available, and it's first come, first
served. Don't miss out!

Upcoming Local Women’s Empowerment Conference
Join the Broomfield High School’s Women’s Leadership Program for
their annual conference empowering young women in the
community! This year, mark your calendars for Saturday, April 6th
at Broomfield High School. Proceeds benefit The Gathering Place,
supporting those affected by poverty and marginalization. We host
over 300 students each year and would love to have Fairview High School students join us! Spread
the word and help us make a difference together. More details in the video below!
Check out this video: WE 2024 Video about an amazing local opportunity for female and gender-
queer middle and high school students!

Prom Communication - 2024 and 2025 Proms
Exciting News!
Fairview Prom 2024 will be held at Wings Over the Rockies Air and
Space Museum, Denver, from 8 pm to 11 pm on April 27th. BVSD
bus transportation is available for free to students who sign up. The
bus departs from the East Boulder Rec Center at 7 pm for Prom and
returns to the same location at 11 pm (the After Prom Venue). Fun
activities will be available at the prom venue, and students can
conclude the night with a joint After Prom event with Boulder High.
Stay tuned for more details! Click on this link:

Click on this link: Fairview Prom Venues for the 2024 and the 2025 Proms for more information
and Stay tuned for more details!

mailto:rikkij.keiser@bvsd.org
https://youtu.be/2EKk16cZlZk?si=AJWL2_VU1TJFxS11
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MojW2sfNGeaUofLl4j32cLZge07z2QmfiLWpHVcvy3U/edit?usp=sharing


Spring School Day Testing Update
Opt out Form for parents here
Technology information here – ****Students may only use BVSD devices for testing****

Brand NEW Natural Resources program at Boulder TEC!
From Boulder TEC’s assistant principal Ming Scheid: “Join the
brand NEW Natural Resources program at Boulder TEC in the 2024-
2025 school year. This program is available to juniors and seniors and is perfect for anyone
interested in pursuing a career in natural resources like water and solar, as well as other
environmental fields like land management and wildlife. Whether you want to learn more about
conservation, geographic information systems, or you just want to learn outdoors, this program is
for you! Check out our program website. College credit and industry certifications are available.
Apply for your spot in Natural Resources or in any other of our 16 programs today. Reach out to
bouldertec@bvsd.org or your high school counselor for more information.

Vanessa Carroll, Fairview’s Grad+ site lead
vanessa.carroll@bvsd.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1DZfIdjuUXPMUm5V6cbrAGIWUzs7_xlEeEA9tOAtcZLA/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1G5TvLep2lJP-uEc6glD_yyzSkMecPaVM0W7MZzF3avE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MVejeokFtMVn2rlHDku-RtFfeu7RUtQlkxFkEKFc73k/edit?usp=sharing
https://tec.bvsd.org/programs/natural-resources
https://tec.bvsd.org/about/application
mailto:bouldertec@bvsd.org
mailto:vanessa.carroll@bvsd.org


CIEE President's Merit Award Applications Open Until
March 13

CIEE secured additional funding to support educationally aligned
study abroad for high-achieving students.
This $500 President’s Merit Award is reserved for students who:

Have a minimum grade average of 3.0
Can demonstrate a strong motivation to study abroad in their answer to an essay prompt

Even if our main scholarship deadline is now passed, strong students in your school still have an
opportunity to earn an award recognizing their academic achievements and supporting their global
development with $500 in funding towards the CIEE Global Navigator High School Summer Abroad
of their choice.
Download the informational flyer provided below.

CIEE President's Merit Award Applications Open Until March 13.pdf

Download
1.3 MB

Student Opportunity!

Youth Advisory Council - Office of Congressman Joe Neguse
The Youth Advisory Council is an opportunity for Boulder Valley
High school students to serve a one year term to participate in a
group of high school students to review our youth community
issues in the Boulder Valley. The Council presents information,
ideas and program suggestions to our city manager and our
congressman Joe Neguse. The mission is to present issues that are important to our high school
students and report them back to our city managers and Mr. Neguse with the hope of improving
the high school experience in the Boulder Valley. All students have the opportunity to meet,
interact and present collective ideas in person with Mr. Neguse on a semester basis.
The opportunity is available to Fairview students who are in the 10th - 12th grade and the time
requirement is 4 hours a month. Interested students will need to fill out a simple application,
provide a current resume and a sample of their writing. The program is managed by Mr. Neguse’s
assistant Max Coker and his staff.
Mr. Neguse’s office is willing to expand this program to as many Fairview students as are
interested and is encouraged by the interest of our CCC. This a great opportunity for students to
build their resumes and make their college application pop!
More information about the Youth Advisory Council can be found on Congressman Joe Neguse’s
website along with the application and the links are provided below.

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65e23dfeac4c211cee1a161d


https://bouldercolorado.gov/youth-opportunities-advisory-board
https://forms.gle/EGcjQ6KQYJz8KVWx6

Five college scholarships available from Impact on
Education
Impact on Education is now accepting applications for five college scholarships. With two new
scholarships this year – the Houston scholarship and the Jeff Howenstein Panther Scholarship –
Impact on Education will be awarding up to $80,000 to BVSD students. Please share these
opportunities with your staff, students and their families. Applications for the Class of 2024 are
due on April 5, 2024.

Click here for a list of FHS Scholarship List and information:
https://sites.google.com/view/fairviewhscounseling/paying-for-college/scholarships-and-grants

Discover the Diverse World of Fairview Clubs: 75+
Opportunities to Get Involved!

At Fairview, we provide students with an array of over 65 student
clubs covering a diverse range of interests, and we actively
encourage students to create their own. You can explore our wide selection of clubs and learn how
to start one today by clicking here. Some of our existing clubs include Student Council (STUCO),
Fairview National Honor Society, Black Knights Robotics, Fairview Speech and Debate, Fairview
Latin Club, Fairview Net Zero, Fairview Mock Trial, Model United Nations, Game Dev Club, and
many more!

Club Spotlight

Welcome to our weekly club spotlight! Each week, we'll showcase a different student club at
Fairview High School, giving you a glimpse into their activities and impact on our community. Join
us as we highlight the talents and passions of our students through their club involvement!

Ellipses Literary Magazine

Ellipses provides a platform for students to share their artistic and literary talents. Each
submission is meticulously reviewed and edited by the team. Once selected, the best pieces are
compiled into an annual publication. This collection is showcased on both a digital website and in
a print magazine, distributed to students throughout the community. Ellipses invites students to
join in celebrating the diverse creativity within the student body

https://bouldercolorado.gov/youth-opportunities-advisory-board
https://forms.gle/EGcjQ6KQYJz8KVWx6
http://email.bvsdorg.myenotice.com/c/eJwkzkGOhCAQQNHTwNIgAlILFrPxGp2ywLYSBCN0m8zpJ2YO8F8-1dKR-otjsKOzMoaVNkWTTGGclQfrAGa5Bw1uRpPAbrNftUYgWGElY7SbonJGcnA2EsSJvNLuNW4YyXm7kTAqV8K819aHAznLHPbezyamH6EXoZf7vgc-TqReS4ofws61DPV6C7002mvGq-18NqEX-QBc3s_vaJQHL6_QPr9YShoOziVdwqj12-LTyx5K7bzxP_lq6foypb8AAAD__-pzUAk
https://sites.google.com/view/fairviewhscounseling/paying-for-college/scholarships-and-grants
https://fah.bvsd.org/activities


Click here to learn more about Ellipses

Event Information
Class of 2024- Graduation Ceremony
When?
Sunday, May 19, 2024, 02:00 PM

Where?
CU Events Center, CU Events, Regent Drive, Boulder, CO,
USA

Class of 2024 Important Dates to Order Gear
Early Bird Discount Deadline:December 17th, 2023
Grad Announcement Delivery: March 2024 @ School
Final Day to Order Cap & Gown: May 1st, 2024
Cap & Gown:Delivered May 2024 @ School

Click Here for more information

location_on Open maps

https://www.ellipseslitmag.site/home
https://www.ellipseslitmag.site/home
https://fah.bvsd.org/school-life/yearly-events
https://fah.bvsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/e764642d-6429-4401-9a95-d6c9bef05382
https://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=CU%20Events%20Center%2C%20CU%20Events%2C%20Regent%20Drive%2C%20Boulder%2C%20CO%2C%20USA&hl=en


Yearbook Information

Baby Ad FAQs
Don’t forget to pre-order a copy of the 2023-2024 yearbook!
Visit bit.ly/fairviewlance for details.
Senior portraits and quotes are due at 11 pm on January 13,
2024! Visit bit.ly/fairviewseniors for all information and the
submission links. You can also find our list of preferred
photographers, if you’re still looking for a photographer!
This spreadsheet lists the portraits we have received. It is
updated manually, so it will not update as soon as you submit.
There is a note at the top stating the last update date and time.

Claire-Maria Broaddus
clairemaria.broaddus@bvsd.org

Order Your Senior Panoramic Class Pictures Today and Save!

We had the Seniors' panoramic class pictures are ready and they turned out great!
Please use this link to order your panoramic class pictures: http://bit ly/BestClassPicture

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OviQFEr72nI8Xm2XYAp8In-6_0qeitkHqs3siOuvYpg/edit
https://sites.google.com/bvsd.org/fairviewlance/home?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/bvsd.org/fairviewlance/seniors?authuser=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/14vNo4_vYEj6oOx-2IVDiaxmHqzW9Kr08/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115838369479365324362&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:clairemaria.broaddus@bvsd.org
http://bit.ly/BestClassPicture


Remember when ordering....
ALL laminated photos come with a 5-year money-back
guarantee!
Order BOTH the formal and the funny photos laminated and
SAVE 20%!
The order deadline to get the best price was November 10th.
After November 10th there will be a $10 late order fee. All
orders will be online through the website. Pictures will be mailed to the address specified in
the order form in about 4 weeks.
Please email the photographer, BestClassPicture@gmail.com, if you have any questions.

Please help us locate our missing FHS Loaner
Chromebooks!

Please search your homes, lockers, and cars for any BVSD
Chromebooks you might have. We need all hands on deck to get
enough of our Loaner Chromebooks back to the school and ready
to support testing.

National Honor Society
Upcoming NHS Chapter Meetings
https://fairviewnhs.weebly.com/
At our Chapter Meetings, we believe in the power of community and collaboration. That's why we
hold monthly meetings exclusively for our valued members. Each month, we dive into a new and
exciting focus, keeping our gatherings fresh and engaging. At our Chapter Meetings, expect diverse
topics, networking opportunities, and mandatory attendance for building our community.
Don't miss out on the chance to be part of something meaningful.
Please contact your squad leader if you can't make it.

Prospective Member Meeting is on March 13th and 14th
Upcoming Chapter Meeting Dates: 3/12, and 4/30 Time TBA

FHS Library Accepting Book and Puzzle Donations
The FHS library would love to receive your gently used Young Adult books to pass on to interested
students, and used puzzles (500-1000 pieces) for our puzzle table.
Th k f d ti !

https://www.prestosell.com/cgi-bin/order.pl?ref=reflections&fm=1
mailto:BestClassPicture@gmail.com
https://fairviewnhs.weebly.com/


Preserve the Joy: Secure Your School Memories with a
10% Discount—Redeem Now!
Capturing your students' school pictures was a pleasure! Share the
joy and memories by reminding your families to order this year's
school pictures.

Don't Miss out on reliving the moments!
ENJOY 10% OFF your order!
CODE: F202310OFF
EXPIRES: May 1, 2024
Redeem Now

Questions? https://lifetouch.com/
Our customer service can be reached at 1-800-736-4753 and we are available Monday - Friday
6am to 4pm PST.

When to Keep Your Student Home
The flu season (and other nasty viruses) is upon us. Here is a quick
refresher for when to keep
your student home. Remember, the Colorado Department of Health
is still recommending for confirmed Covid cases the student
remain home for 5 days of isolation and then wear a mask
for 5 days after returning to school.
BVSD is not enforcing this or following up on any reports of cases, this is just best practice. For
any other illness, the policy is the same as it has always been. Click here for information on when
to keep your student home.

https://click.m.lifetouch.com/?qs=edbf6cc773dfbcd51f75fb0331f1724952fbb0b581b13cbec42756b2a0f8c5e01b78d9b3b9aeb9ff9476f020c0e625ef4e112b3b1073f513dbee1ea0efc0df39
https://lifetouch.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RcdCmU4SYXwmVhJrA3Pyk0gP0MTDClkF/view


The Honors Office and School Store parent coordinators
are seeking more volunteers!

Dear Fairview Family,
The Honors Office and School Store parent coordinators are
seeking more volunteers! Many thanks to the volunteers who
helped in the FHS Snack Store last semester. The store was more
popular than ever, and we were able to raise significant funds to support academics for our
students and the teachers at Fairview.
A new Sign-Up Genius has been set up with available shifts for the Spring Semester. We hope to
bring in many new volunteers this semester!
This is a great way to see students "in action" at Fairview, and see their excitement about fresh-
baked cookies and other tasty snacks during the school's 2-4pm operating hours.

THANK YOU!

Mary Litwiler - FHS Snack Store Parent Volunteer
FHS Snack Store Sign Up Genius:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4AAAA92CA4F8C43-47041707-fhssnack

Volunteer to help with After Prom
PARENTS - Volunteer to help with After Prom 2024! We need over
200 volunteers to make this event happen, leading up to the event
and the day of the event, April 27, 2024. After Prom is more than a
party. It brings together students from Boulder’s two largest high
schools for an epic and memorable night of fun. It provides food,
music, activities, prizes, and most importantly, a safe alcohol &
drug-free environment and a safe ride home.

Scan to Volunteer here!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4AAAA92CA4F8C43-47041707-fhssnack#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4AAAA92CA4F8C43-47041707-fhssnack#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4AAAA92CA4F8C43-47041707-fhssnack


Fairview Knights Athletic Boosters: Fan & Spirit Wear

The Athletic Boosters need your help! We are looking for
VOLUNTEERS! Our store on the bricks is open Thursdays, 11:15-
1pm, but we need more parent volunteers to get the store open consistently. It is a great
opportunity to be involved in the school. No regular commitment needed. After a training shift at
the store you will be able to sign up for shifts on Help At Schools whenever your personal
schedule allows. Reach out to fhsboosterclub1515@gmail.com if you are interested in being a part
of our team. Visit us today and gear up in true Knights fashion! FairviewKnightsBoosters.org

Parents - we NEED your donations!
Two Schools, One Party! Fairview High School/Boulder High School
After-Prom event April 27th, 11:30-3:30am PARENTS – WE NEED
YOUR HELP: • Please help us raise the money needed to host the
After Prom event on April 27, 2024. Our goal is $90,000. The
suggested amount is $150 per family but we appreciate any
donation you can give, small or large. Please visit our website
today and/or to make a donation, click here:
https://fhsbhsafterprom.org/donate/ • Help us purchase prizes for
the students to win at the event by visiting:
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3758FI8HPVPAL?ref_=wl_share After Prom is more than
a party. It brings together students from Boulder’s two largest high schools for an epic and
memorable night of fun. It provides food, music, activities, prizes, and most importantly, a safe
alcohol & drug-free environment and a safe ride home. In order to put this event on, we rely upon
over 50% of monetary donations from our Fairview HS and Boulder HS parent community.

After Prom Website

After-Prom - A Fundraiser that GIVES lots back!

mailto:fhsboosterclub1515@gmail.com
https://fairviewknightsboosters.org/
https://fhsbhsafterprom.org/donate/
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3758FI8HPVPAL?ref_=wl_share


From now until May 31, 2024, take advantage of a fundraiser that gives back......a lot!!! Who
doesn't like to get real bang for their buck? Each new and improved smile supports FHSBHS After
Prom. You have whiter teeth, and the entire cost of $250 is donated to After Prom. Now, that IS
Vanity for Humanity!
Click here for more information.

Support Fairview Education: Donate to Fairview Parents
Organization (FPO) and Make a Difference!

Your Support Matters! The Fairview Parent Organization (FPO) relies
on your donations to empower our teachers and staff. We are
asking for a $100 per student donation to fund important programs
such as classroom grants, teacher and staff support, and school
events. Your contribution helps enhance the Fairview experience for
all students.
Learn more and make your donation by clicking on this link.

Your generosity makes a difference!

Latin Club's SEMPER MEMENTO PUDOR! T-Shirts Now
Available!-Support Latin Now
T-Shirts say, “Always Remember, (the crazy, fun times you had in
Latin class at Fairview)” and Pudor! “Shame (if you don’t)."
$15 each.
* Latin Club has only 7 large and 7 extra large T-Shirts available!
Help us out! Order now.
Email Lynn.licalsi@bvsd.org to place your order.
Leave a check made out to Fairview HS with Latin 2190 in the
memo space.
Checks should be left in Ms. LiCalsi’s mailbox. Gratias!

Calling All Community Members! 🏀
Get ready to dribble for a good cause! BVSD's athletic trainers are
hosting their annual basketball tournament, and they need your
support. This event aims to raise funds for BVSD athletes who may
face financial barriers to accessing healthcare.
Here's how you can help: We're on the lookout for generous
individuals or businesses interested in sponsoring this impactful
event. By sponsoring, you'll directly contribute to the health and well-being of BVSD athletes in
need.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1F4vM_T6H9zc29oiWI6ybSl01IG2Lo73i/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112915042946092289512&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FgjSn97CSEN7tTRD2VMzZryOzMD2rIFD/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112915042946092289512&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:Lynn.licalsi@bvsd.org


Donations are tax deductible through the Boulder Community Hospital Foundation!
Mark your calendars: The tournament will take place over Memorial Day Weekend, from May 24th
to May 26th, at Boulder High School.
Have questions or ready to make a difference? Reach out to Shannon Aberton:
shannon.aberton@bvsd.org or click here for more details. Your support makes all the difference!

Updated COVID-19 Guidance

In alignment with the March 2024 updates from the CDC and the
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE),
we have updated our guidance for students and staff who test
positive for COVID-19. The updated guidance aligns
recommendations for a range of viral respiratory illnesses such as Flu and RSV.

If someone tests positive for COVID, Flu, RSV, or is experiencing any respiratory illness
They should stay home until symptoms are improving and for at least 24 hours after fever has
resolved without the use of fever-reducing medications
When going back to normal activities, take added precautions over the next five days, such as
hand and respiratory hygiene, masks, physical distancing, and/or testing when you will be
around other people indoors.

Please remember, regardless of COVID status - stay home when sick
You can find more information on COVID-related illness and other common illnesses and
guidelines for school attendance in CDPHE's How Sick is Too Sick and through your school's
health team.

Spanish
Guía actualizada sobre COVID-19
En concordancia con las actualizaciones de marzo de 2024 de los CDC y el Departamento de
Salud Pública y Medio Ambiente de Colorado (CDPHE), hemos actualizado nuestra orientación
para los estudiantes y el personal que dan positivo para COVID-19. La guía actualizada alinea las
recomendaciones para una variedad de enfermedades respiratorias virales como la gripe y el VSR.
Si alguien da positivo en las pruebas de COVID, gripe, VSR, o está experimentando cualquier
enfermedad respiratoria

Debe permanecer en casa hasta que los síntomas mejoren y durante al menos 24 horas
después de que la fiebre se haya resuelto sin el uso de medicamentos antifebriles.
Cuando vuelva a sus actividades normales, tome precauciones adicionales durante los
próximos cinco días, como higiene de manos y respiratoria, uso de tapabocas,
distanciamiento físico y/o pruebas cuando vaya a estar cerca de otras personas en espacios
cerrados.

Por favor, recuerde, independientemente de su estado de COVID, permanezca en casa cuando esté
enfermo.
Puede encontrar más información sobre la enfermedad relacionada con el COVID y otras
enfermedades comunes, así como pautas para la asistencia a la escuela en la publicación How
Sick is Too Sick del CDPHE y a través del equipo de salud de su escuela.

mailto:shannon.aberton@bvsd.org
http://www.bvsdmaymadness.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RcdCmU4SYXwmVhJrA3Pyk0gP0MTDClkF/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/prevention/precautions-when-sick.html
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RcdCmU4SYXwmVhJrA3Pyk0gP0MTDClkF/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/prevention/precautions-when-sick.html


A Place for All to Thrive

Contact us
Email: fairviewfridayflash@gmail.com

Fairview Website: https://fah.bvsd.org/

BVSD Website: https://www.bvsd.org/

Follow us on Instagram!

Important Contact Numbers
Quick Links

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Boulder Valley School District (BVSD) would like to continue connecting with you via email. To set

preferences for which types of messages are sent to your email address, activate your free
InfoCenter account. If you prefer to stop receiving emails from BVSD, follow this link and confirm:

Unsubscribe. Please note that if you unsubscribe, your email address will be placed on the
“blocked list” for the remainder of the current school year and will no longer receive BVSD school

or district emails that are distributed through our SchoolMessenger service. SchoolMessenger is a

mailto:fairviewfridayflash@gmail.com
https://fah.bvsd.org/
https://www.bvsd.org/
https://fah.bvsd.org/
https://www.instagram.com/fairview_bvsd/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/KSuUVJKc5hWmB7GqXOD4Zg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmW4xhP0RgaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xZF81ZFdFbFRhYTJCc2IycmhpZnNWekd2b0FUMERaU3VSd1FrZDNCbG1oYy9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5nVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpkeOFYemSgwXjsUhVjaW50aWEubmFpbGVAYnZzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TocjYBY3WekYBDSO-GC3dqd86upXX3nsrKRUkWl_Ceg/edit?usp=sharing
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Gu0FAPOZsstM5f1kmtau0g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmW4xhP0QmaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvbGVhcm5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmR44Vh6ZKDBeOxSFWNpbnRpYS5uYWlsZUBidnNkLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8P4tZn6Wg8A8oom3Tnc2Tg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmW4xhP0ROaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvMjg4MS9ZMmx1ZEdsaExtNWhhV3hsUUdKMmMyUXViM0puVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpkeOFYemSgwXjsUhVjaW50aWEubmFpbGVAYnZzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students
and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

Fairview High School

https://www.instagram.com/fairview_bvsd

